
University Recreation Guidelines must be followed. Our values are respect,
responsibility, fairness, integrity, and empathy. We expect all users to apply these

values while using our facilities.

It is crucial that these session timings are adhered to as we have bookings that are
taking place after. 

The Dance Room will operate as a shared space during Casual hours. Please be
respectful of other users and share the space. We want to maximise the room’s

usage and provide as many participation options for our users. 

Casual users will be required to leave the Dance Room 15 minutes prior to any
Group Exercise Classes to allow instructors to set up

Please do not wear heels or shoes with marking soles that can damage the Dance
Room Floor. Ensure any equipment you use does not damage the space and is

tidied away when you are finished.

The stereo system and microphones are for staff use only. Please refrain from
using them.

If you have any questions, or notice any issues please to feel free to come and talk to
a staff member
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